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Batchelor Hall Building System Renewal 
 Construction Update 

 
ALL BATCHELOR HALL OCCUPANTS AND DEPARTMENT LEADERSHIP,  
  
Please be advised that the following activities will be occurring at the Batchelor Hall Building for the week of 
January 23, 2023, through January 27, 2023.  
  
            Site, Roof and Basement:  

• Research and Identification of Mechanical, Electrical and Plumbing Piping. 

• DI Water Piping.  

• Piping for Heating Hot Water Exchanger.   

• Chilled Water Piping Installation. 

• Demo Piping and Concrete in Basement. 

• Installation of Controls on Roof for Fan Units. 

• Replacement of Chilled Water Main Valves by Facilities Services the Week of 1/30/2023.  

• Electrical Panels and Conduit Runs. 
  

Area A (Main Building):  

• Install Anchors for Conduit Runs in Basement.  

• Install Plumbing Piping in Basement.   

• Preparation and Planning for Mechanical Piping Systems. 

• Research in Rooms for Planning Duct Routing and Piping for Phase II. 
  

Area B (South Building):  

• Painting in Corridors. 

• Installation of Ceiling Tiles. 

• Cleaning of Phase I Rooms and Corridors. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email me or John Franklin (john.franklin@ucr.edu or 
call 951-203-7910). 
 
The UCR Batchelor Hall Team recognizes that construction activities will at times pose inconveniences and 
disruption to the building occupants. We thank you for your patience during the construction of this project. 

 

Vilma C. Kern 
PROJECT MANAGER 
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